ST. CHARLES OPTIMIST CLUB





Volume 16 Issue 7 April 2016

CLUB OFFICERS

President Br. Jeff Marion 636 443-4032 President-Elect Allyson Malek 314 249-6045 Vice President 636 293-9559 Secretary Ellen Parker 636 441-6857 Treasurer David Borgmeyer 636 723-0275 Past-President Jerry Reese

636 949-0100 BOARD MEMBERS

(Two-year Term)
Shelly Reuther
636 940-8740
Jack Ross
636 493-0515
Alan Suit
314 330-4838
(One-year Term)
Roger Deppe
314 630-7442
Paul Hauser
636 946-8280
Larry Kraft
636 447-3093

EASTERN MO. DISTRICT OFFICERS

Governor
Dwight Pollard
dpollard 1998@sbcglobal.net
Secretary-Treasurer
Loretta Kelly
Lorettakelly21@gmail.com
Lt. Governor, Zone 8
Cyndy Schwab
cyndyschwab@yahoo.com

EDITOR Roger Deppe 314 630-7442 arogerd@sbcglobal.net Asst. Editor Jean Kent 636 946-1331 jeanietravel@charter.net Mailing Address Optimist Club - St. Charles P.O. Box 234

St. Charles, MO 63302



"DINE AND DONATE" A SUCCESS

Thanks to Jack Ross, our club has raised a few extra dollars by club members serving as waiters and making curb deliveries at Culvers on Zumbehl Rd. During the evening, workers had an opportunity to share our message about OI and our St. Charles Optimist Club's efforts to serve the youth of St. Charles. Workers who volunteered were Dave Borgmeyer, Jackie Borgmeyer, Paul Heid, Larry Kraft, Fred McGinley, Ellen Parker, Gerry Prinster, and Shelly Reuther.



Jackie Borgmeyer and Jean Kent drew the short straws and served as runners for

curb service.



Ellen Parker waits tables for special people.



Optimsts, Jack Ross, Paul Heid and Larry Kraft dine before the evening crowd arrives.

Thanks guys for spreading our Optimistic message.

CONGRATULATIONS!

Our member, Andrew Stewart, has been appointed
Director of the Lewis & Clark Area
Vocational-Technical Center for the St. Charles
School District.

HAVE YOU CHECKED OUR FACEBOOK ACCOUNT?

HAVE YOU CHECK OUR CLUB'S WEB PAGE?

HAVE YOU INVITED A
FRIEND, FAMILY MEMBER OR
BUSINESS ASSOCIATE TO JOIN
OPTIMISM?

SPAGHETTI DINNER THANK YOU

Dear Friends,

I wish to thank all members, spouses, and significant others who helped to make this year's Spaghetti Dinner a success. Your hard work for the event and support in ticket sales is truly appreciated. A special thanks to our Spaghetti Dinner Committee - Ernie Dempsey, Dale Westby, Shelly Reuther, Mike Ebert, Mark Cook, Larry Kraft and Gerry Prinster.

Sharon North, Chairperson



The morning crew had everything ready for a successful day.

ANNUAL ELECTIONS SCHEDULED

The membership will have an opportunity to select our officers and board members for next year on Tuesday, April 26th during the noon meeting. Plan to attend.

28th ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT

Event chairman, Andrew Stewart, has organized our annual golf tournament and made arrangements to have a successful tournament this year. The committee has high hopes that this year's event will exceed successes of the past.

ANNUAL FISHING DERBY IN JUNE

The club's Annual Fishing Derby will be held on Saturday June 11th at Busch Memorial Conservation Area = Lake 15. This will be our 27th year to host our friends from Community Living. Workers will be needed to serve refreshments and assist with baiting, casting and retrieving catches. It's a reward to see the smiles and sense of accomplishment on the faces of the anglers.

BIRTHDAYS

HUGH ORR 4/8 CHRIS MCCOY 4/12 BARB HALL 4/30

ANNIVERSARIES
BOB/BLANCHE AVERY 4/21

NOON MEETINGS

Tuesday 4/5
TBA
Tuesday 4/12
TBA
Tuesday 4/19
Respect for Law Day
Directors' Meeting @ 1:00
Tuesday 4/26
TBA

COMING EVENTS April

Spaghetti Dinner 4/1 Officer/Board Election 4/26

May

Pundmann Cookout 5/14

June

Golf Tournament 6/6
Fishing Derby 6/11

PROMISE
YOURSELF TO
FORGET THE
MISTAKES OF THE
PAST AND PRESS ON
TO THE GREATER
ACHIEVEMENTS
OF THE FUTURE.



FRIEND OF YOUTH

OPTIMIST CLUB WEBSITE: http://scoptimists.weebly.com/